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22/12/2024  22:26:022024/4338/P OBJ Dr J Liese and 

Mrs C Liese

We have considered and agree with the objections lodged by Mr Weathered on behalf of the owners of 50 

Downshire Hill which highlight and match our concerns regarding the proposed development. Please consider 

these objections repeated from us. In addition we strongly believe that our property at neighbouring 

Hampstead Hill Mansions will be affected by the additional light pollution and loss of privacy through oversight 

from the increased height of the building. We disagree with the suggestion that it will help meet housing need. 

The applicant has given assurances - which will be subject to a planning condition - under which the annex 

cannot be occupied as a separate household from the Stables building so it cannot provide any increase to 

available housing.
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